
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After-School Reading Homework Club 

 
We are running an After-School Reading and Homework Club for Foundation Stage, 

Year 1 and Year 2 pupils. 

The club will be run by Mrs Fielding, one of our Teaching Assistant/Learning Mentors, 

on a Monday after school, from 3.15-4.00pm. 

The club will be based in The Hub room at school – there are lots of reading tents, 

cushions and comfy seating to cuddle up and enjoy a book in. We will encourage the pupils to 

share their books with each other and share their love of reading. Mrs Fielding is happy to 

sign the home-reading book for your child/children too. 

            

We love sharing books at Stanford and have lots of fun! If you would like to book a place for the 

Reading Club, please complete and return the slip below. Maximum 20 spaces 

We look forward to sharing a book with you! 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

To be returned by Thursday 13.2.2020 

Name of pupil :- 

Year group: 

I give permission for my child to attend the Reading Club at The Hub from Monday 24th February 

2020 until Monday 30
th

 March 2020. 

I enclose £2.00 for each week, a total of £12.00 for 6 weeks. 

I will collect my child from the small playground at 4.00pm/My child is booked into The Club. 

 

Signed - _________________________(Parent/Carer) Date : ________________________ 

 

 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 
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